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From the Private Secretary 22 July 1997

Heoy Thun,
NORTHERN IRELAND FORUM: PARADES

I attach a copy of a letter to the Prime Minister from Cedric Wilson about

the Forum Standing Committee A’s report on parades. The report itself is also

attached. I would be grateful for advice and a draft reply by Thursday 31 July,

on the assumption that the Prime Minister should reply himself. I do not think

the Prime Minister would want to meet a delegation from the Committee.
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JOHN HOLMES

John McKervill Esq

Northern Ireland Office


